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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING &

SHARING OF GIFTS DISTRIBUTION BANQUET

Monday, July 19, 2010
Cocktails and socializing from 6:30 to 7:00 p.m.

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Welcoming Remarks - President David Keller welcomed recipients, spouses and guests to our July membership meeting and annual distribution dinner.

Posting of colors, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, was led by St. Luke Boy Scout Troop 405.
Immediately following the pledge of allegiance, Rico Silvas moved to suspend the regular order of business, which was seconded by Terry Sparrow.  The motion passed without opposition.

Invocation was given by Fr. Jim Barlow, pastor of St. Luke Catholic Church and spiritual director of the St. Luke Catholic Men’s Club.

Introductions:
President David Keller introduced the elected officers of the SLMC: Vice President RC Contreras, Treasurer Greg Shean and Secretary Michael Raign.  David also recognized the various appointed officers by asking them to rise, followed by the general membership.  In addition, David thanked and acknowledged the efforts of Rico Silvas, the chairman of the 36th Annual Wild Game Dinner, and Ralf Meneses, the chairman of the Sharing of Gifts Distribution Banquet.

President David Keller also expressed his gratitude, on behalf of the club, for the generosity shown by various business partners who contributed merchandise, services and monetary support.  David began a new tradition of inviting one or more of our contributors to join us in our sharing of gifts.  In particular, David welcomed and gave special thanks to Mary Vasquez of Academy Sports and Outdoors, and her spouse, Ron.

Dinner - following President David Keller’s remarks, Outback Steakhouse served dinner to members and our guests.  Dinner was a choice of steak or chicken with mashed potatoes and dinner salad.  Dessert was Greg Shean’s famous bread pudding.

Presentation of Gifts:
After everyone had been served, David Keller and Ralf Meneses presented checks to each of the following organizations and gave their representatives an opportunity to address the club:

St. Luke Parish Organizations:
ACTS Core

Adult Faith Formation - RCIA

Altar Society

Bereavement Society

Boy Scout Troop 405

Child Development Center

Faith Formation Programs

Formation Program for Spiritual Directors

Father Jim Barlow

Habitat for Humanity

Nursing Home Ministry

Prayer Blanket Ministry

School Cafeteria

School Rooms

School Scholarships (6 recipients)

Seminarian from St. Luke

Senior Adult Ministry

St. Vincent de Paul Society

Wedding Anniversary Couples Event

Women of the Well

Young Adults ACTS Retreat

Youth ACTS

Youth Ministry

Community Organizations:
AIDS Arms

ALS Association

Bexar County Detention Ministry

Brigidine Sisters Convent

Catholic Worker

City Kids Adventures

Friends for Life

Guadalupe Home

Heralds of Good New - India

Heritage Children

Holy Redeemer Catholic Church

I Care of San Antonio

Madonna Neighborhood Center

Marine Corps League Auxiliary

Misioneros Maristas

Orfanatorio Casa de Nazareth

Our Lady Queen of Heaven Catholic Church

Presentation Ministry Center

San Antonio State School Support Group

St. James Catholic School

St. Paul Community Center

St. Vincent de Paul at St. Rose of Lima

Texas Burn Survivors Society

After the presentation of gifts, David Keller gave his closing remarks and presented an appreciation plaque to Andy Shalit, managing partner of Outback Steakhouse.

Motion to Adjourn was made by James Benavides and seconded by Matt Mora.

Closing Prayer was led by Chaplain Nat Chavez.
Meeting adjourned at 9:08 p.m.
